Yvonne Carnichan

From:

Rebecca Saunt

Sent:

19 December 2016 08:06

To:

Bill Hunt (SMTP); PLServices Lisa Stubbs; Tom O'Connor

Cc: Subject:

RE: 19 Main St Little Thetford

Dear Bill

Thank you for your email. I have forwarded this to the case officer for his information and he will keep you informed throughout the application.

Kind Regards

Rebecca Saunt Planning Manager

East Cambridgeshire District Council The Grange Nutholt Lane Ely Cambs CB7 4EE

Direct Dial: 01353 616357

Main Switchboard: 01353 665555

e-mail_rebecca.saunt@eastcambs.gov.uk

Website: www.eastcambs.gov.uk

Pay, report, apply online 24 hours a day

From: Bill Hunt

Sent: 16 December 2016 15:05

To: PLServices

Cc: Rebecca Saunt; Lisa Stubbs **Subject:** 19 Main St Little Thetford

Attention Tom O'Connor

Dear Tom,

I am aware that you should soon receive a letter from Mr Stoneman who expresses (I believe) valid concerns. (Neighbor)

I am interested in this case and would really appreciate a sensible pragmatic conclusion.

Please keep me in the loop and let's discuss before you determine anything.

Best wishes

Bill Hunt

Local Member.